[bookmark: _GoBack]From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 01 May 2019 09:24
To: Public Access DC Comments <PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 18/00904/F

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:24 AM on 01 May 2019 from Mr Michael Zuliani (michael.zuliani@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk) on behalf of Building Control (CDC).
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	18/00904/F

	Address:
	Glebe Farm Boddington Road Claydon Banbury OX17 1TD 

	Proposal:
	Formation of inland waterways marina with ancillary facilities building, car parking, access and associated landscaping including the construction of a new lake 

	Case Officer:
	Clare O'Hanlon 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	Response made directly to case officer.



This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 

